
Safeguarding Statement 

All the governors and staff at Framfield Primary School are committed to 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expect all staff, volunteers 

and other members of the school community.  

To share this commitment we ensure that consistent effective safeguarding 

procedures are in place to support families, children and staff at school. All 

concerns are passed through to the members of staff who are trained as 

Designated Safeguarding Leads in school.  

We aim to:  

• Provide a safe environment for all to learn  

• Identify children who are suffering or likely to suffer significant harm and taking 

appropriate action, with the aim of making sure that they are kept safe both at 

home and in the education setting.  

To achieve these objectives, we:  

• Aim to prevent unsuitable people from working with the children • Promote safe 

practice and challenge any poor or unsafe practice  

• Identify instances where there are grounds for concern about a child’s welfare 

and initiate or take appropriate action to keep them safe  

• Contribute to effective partnership working between all those involved in 

providing services for our children. (Sometimes we may need to share information 

and work in partnership with other agencies when there are concerns about a 

child’s welfare. We will ensure that our concerns about our pupils are discussed 

with his/her parents/carers first unless we have reason to believe that such a 

move would be contrary to the child’s welfare.)  

 

Designated Safeguarding Lead - Claire Roberts and Deputy Safeguarding Leads 

Nicky Kent and Robert Sewell.  

For more details, please read the Safeguarding Policy – available under the policies 

tab of the website. 


